THIS IS A DECISION PAPER:

TO:

Members of the Hardin County Board of Education

FROM:
Nannette Johnston, Interim Superintendent

DATE:
January 25, 2010


SUBJECT:
Central Hardin High School Band Trip 

DISCUSSION:

The Central Hardin Band, in order to continue the success and positive growth of the band program, wishes to travel to New York, New York for a band trip.  We will be attending live musical performances designed to help the ongoing development of the band program.  In addition we will be visiting several sites of historical significance, including Ground Zero and the Statue of Liberty.  This will be held during Spring Break of 2011 (week of April 3, 2011).  The students will be transported via motor coach for the entire trip.  The CHHS Band will be using At-Ease Travel, Kent Sanders, for all travel arrangements.  There will be no school time missed as this is during a break from school.  The trip is optional for band students and will cost approximately $650 for the weeklong trip.  There will be no less than two fundraisers for this trip to help offset the cost for students.  Planned fundraisers at this time include candy bars in spring of 2010 and cookie dough in fall of 2010.

The trip will include ~102 students who participate in marching band.  The estimated chaperone number is 25 adults/parents.  There will be at least 3 full time teachers on this trip, which include the band director and two assistant band directors.

PROPOSAL

The Hardin County Board of Education approve out-of-state travel via motor coach for the Central Hardin High School Band for the trip outlined above. 

RECOMMENDATION:

I recommend that the Hardin County Board of Education approve the CHHS band trip.

RECOMMENDED MOTION:

I move that the Hardin County Board of Education approve CHHS band trip.

